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          Our file: EA0506-005  
 
Friday, August 11th, 2006 
 
To:  Parties to the Consolidated Goldwin Ventures environmental assessment 
Re:  Update concerning the EA process 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
On July 24, 2006 Laurence Stephenson, consultant for Consolidated Goldwin Ventures (CGV) notified 
the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board), by email, that CGV intends 
to continue to participate in the environmental assessment of its mineral exploration program in the 
Drybones Bay area.  CGV has engaged the services of Rescan Environmental Services Ltd. (Rescan) to 
assist in the EA.  A representative from Rescan contacted the Review Board this week to confirm their 
role in EA0506-005. 
 
Alan Ehrlich, who has been the Environmental Assessment Officer on this file to date, is currently on 
parental leave.  I have assumed his responsibilities with regards to this EA in the interim.  Should you 
have any questions or concerns about these matters, or the environmental assessment in general, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience by phone at (867)-766-7062 or by email at 
pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

Patrick Duxbury,  
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 
 


